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June 20, 2006 RECEIVED 
JUN 2 0 2006 By Hand 

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq. 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

" i'An,\lTIunlcatiOns CommissIOn FpQllr. \N'" . Office of SecretarY 

Re: Notification of Return to Full-Power Operation 
Cumulus Licensing LLC 
Station KIKR(AM), Beaumont, Texas 
Facility Identifier Number: 52406 
File Number: BSTA-20060418AEO 

Dear Ms Dortch: 

This letter, filed in triplicate on behalf of Cumulus Licensing LLC ("Cumulus"), the 
licensee of Station KIKR(AM), Beaumont, Texas, notifies the Commission that the Station 
has returned to full-power operation. Special temporary authority is no longer required. 

After Cumulus reported to the Federal Communications Commission that this Station 
was operating at reduced-power, the engineer that oversees the Cumulus stations in the 
Beaumont, Texas market was able restore KIKR to full-power operation. Cumulus realizes, 
however, that this is a temporary solution to the technical problems it faces with respect to 
KlKR and is moving forward to execute the technical plan described in its Request for 
Special Temporary Authority referred to above. A minor change construction permit 
application was filed with the FCC that proposes to replace the KIKR tower and ground 
system. This application is identified by file number BP-20060613AAB. Once action is 
taken on this application, Cumulus intends to build the new facilities and file a license 
application. 
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If there are any questions about this Notification, please contact undersigned counsel 
for Cumulus Licensing LLC .. 

Sincerely, 

//w{J(.~ ik N. Lipp '-1}P' 
cc: Mr. Charles N. Miller, Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC 

DC 581405v.l 


